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June 2023

Dear Families of Children entering Grades 6-8.

In order to purchase supplies for our students, we are asking for a $40 fee. This fee will other student materials needed such as consumable supplies, scissors, glue, pencils, erasers, markers, etc. Please contact the school after August 28th, 2023, if you have any questions.
Please provide these items for your child:

bookbag

water bottle

pencil case

2 binders that are 2”
2 packages of page dividers
Geometry/Math Set

Calculator with basic scientific functions

3 duo-tangs

1 Hilroy notebook 80 page
2 boxes of Kleenex

indoor sneakers with non-marking soles
School fees will be paid through School Cash Online program when students return in September. Please check the school website for Family rates.
6-8 Teaching Team


